
As we come to the closing of another successful season at the Quaco Museum and Betty
Thibodeau Library, I would like to express our sincere gratitude for all of your help, be it in
volunteering hours or financial donations. Both play a vital role in the seasonal operation and
viability of the Society. Your generosity is what inspires your Board and the volunteers to preserve
the local history through exhibits of interest at the museum or our genealogical and library
services. 

It always fascinates me when descendants return to the Village and we can assist them in
‘connecting the missing dots’. Or, new visitors arrive and are completely mystified by the local
history. In return, we acquire new friends. After all, “there are no strangers, only friends we haven’t
met yet”.

We would also like to welcome our new Board members Andrea Taylor (Vice President), Heather
Shkuratoff, and Daniel Hayden (Members at Large).
Personally, I would like to thank our out-going President Carmel Vivier for keeping us on the right
path and Morag Clark, Carmel’s right hand for the many hours you have both contributed to the
Society and without expecting recognition. We all wish you both the best and hope we haven’t
seen the last of you.

We look forward to a break over the Holidays and into the new year, and all that 2025 presents to
us. Please reach out to any of the Board members about new ideas for exhibits or services we can
provide to make your visit more pleasurable and memorable.

Rob Moran
President
president@qauco.ca. 

QUACO SIGNAL

L E T T E R  F R O M  T H E  P R E S I D E N T

C H R I S T M A S  N E W S L E T T E R                               D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 4

Wishing you a Very Merry Holiday Season
D E A R  F R I E N D S  O F  T H E  Q U A C O  H I S T O R I C A L   &  L I B R A R Y  S O C I E T Y



C H R I S T M A S  C R A F T  A N D  B A K E  S A L E
Quaco Museum Community Room

Saturday November 30, 12- 4 p.m.
Sunday, December 1, 12 - 4 p.m.

Donations of Christmas crafts, gift

items in good condition and baked

goods are appreciated. Donation

items can be dropped off at the

community room.

(Please no small appliances or

electronics).

Upcoming Class

SENIOR BASIC COMPUTER CLASS
Part 1 - Coming Soon

SENIOR BASIC CELLPHONE CLASS
Part 1 - Coming Soon

Consider Volunteering - we need you!

We are extending our programs: events, classes and clubs

and need voliunteers to assist the Program Leader. 

View our volunteer position outlines on our new website

at www.quaco.ca/volunteer or attend one of our volunteer

orientation events coming soon
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